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Winter Springs launches new emergency alert system for residents

WINTER SPRINGS, Fla.– The City of Winter Springs has launched a new 
emergency alert system to keep residents safe and informed during emergencies 
and other critical events. 

The new system, Alert Winter Springs, powered by the Everbridge emergency 
notification system, will notify residents about a range of events, including severe 
weather, floods, road closures, and other emergencies.

Residents can choose to receive messages on their preferred devices ensuring 
they have immediate access to potentially life-saving information.

Visit the Alert Winter Springs Everbridge Portal to sign up for emergency 
notifications or update your account. This will ensure you stay informed when 
critical situations arise.

By creating an Everbridge account, residents can customize their profiles and 
adjust their notification preferences, such as whether they receive phone calls, text 
messages, or emails.  

With the start of hurricane season approaching, the City of Winter Springs 
encourages all residents to sign up for Alert Winter Springs as soon as possible to 
ensure they continue receiving essential emergency alerts. 
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